AODAYSFORLIFE.

We invite you to a “Cast The Vision” event.

Wednesday Feb 5™ at 7:00pm, Prince George Diocesan Centre, 6500 Southridge Ave,
Prince George BC

“40 Days for Life is a prayerful, peaceful witness to the sacredness of life.”

Recognizing that “with God, all things are possible,” from March 5 — April 13 for the first time
ever, Prince George is joining with hundreds of other cities for this spring’s global 40 Days for
Life — the largest internationally coordinated pro-life mobilization in history.

So come to our “Cast The Vision” event. This a special invitation for you to learn more about
“40 Days For Life.” We now all have the opportunity to stand up and do something for unborn
life!

We hope to see you there!

If you are interested or would like any information please email Tony Donovan at
tdonovan@gmail.com or call me at (250) 612-0397. Please leave a message if I’m not there.
Also check out http://40daysforlife.com.
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